
 

 

Cost Saver Program for Commercial Members  

Neighborhood News – January 2024 

 

On January 1, 2024, Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island’s (Neighborhood) Pharmacy Department will 

introduce a new initiative for Commercial plan members through the Pharmacy Benefit Manager. This initiative, 

conducted at the point of sale, will determine whether a prescribed product is less expensive for the member when 

purchased using a discount card compared to the contracted insurance rate.   

If determined that the discount card offers a lower price, the claim will be processed using the discount card pricing. 

This approach ensures that our members benefit from a lower cost share.   

Please note that this program applies exclusively to Neighborhood’s Commercial plan members and does 

not extend to our Medicaid or INTEGRITY plans. 


